
 

BRIARCREST ANNIVERSARY PARTY 
 

celebrating 17 years since the formation of the Briarcrest Neighborhood. 
 

Come to enjoy an evening with your neighbors! 
 

Saturday, April 5,  5:00 – 7:00 
First Christian Reformed Church 

 14555 25th Ave NE 
      

This year, we will have a potluck! 
If your last name begins with A-K, please bring a side dish or 
L-Z, please bring an entrée. 
Remember to bring serving utensils, too. 

  
BNA will also provide pizza and salad. If you prefer not to bring a dish, you can make a 

   donation. We suggest $3 per child, $5 per adult, or $10 per family. 
  

We will have entertainment / music.  Like last year, there will also be a bake sale and a plant sale 
  as additional fund-raisers for BNA.  If you’d like to contribute to these sales, please bring 
  cookies or brownies and plant starts or surplus plants from your garden, potted for sale. 

  
  Something new: a Best Briarcrest Piecrust Contest. 
  (Say that 5 times fast!)   For contest rules, contact          
  Ian Taylor, iptaylor@earthlink.net or 206-725-1377. 

  Volunteers are needed for set-up, food service, and take-down. 
  If you can help, contact Nat Dahl (see below).    See you at the party! 

 Director’s Report  -- Nat Dahl 
The Anniversary Party Planning Committee is work-
ing diligently on the April 5th celebration. A new 
potluck-style format headlines a change from previ-
ous years, along with the first-ever Briarcrest Pie-
crust Contest.  We need volunteers, cooks, bakers 
for the bake sale, and plant sale contributors.  You 
can contact me at bnadirector@gmail.com to help. 

I look forward to seeing you on April 5th!  

Leadership Transition 
 
Want to be more connected to your neighborhood? 
Do you have skills to share?  We are looking for 
new members of the “leadership team.” 
 
We invite you to be involved in BNA.   
Got ideas?  Want more information?  
EmailNat Dahl, bnadirector@gmail.com  
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IS THIS YOUR FINAL NEWSLETTER? 

 

This issue is being mailed by the City of Shoreline to all Briarcrest households 
to announce the annual neighborhood party. 

After this, newsletters will go only to people who request them. You can get either paper or elec-
tronic format; remember, electronic newsletters save BNA money! 

If you haven’t yet made your request, please do so now.   
Contact  Alice Keller,  briarcrestalice@gmail.com  or  206-362-1125. 

Church Work Party 
First Christian Reformed Church Service Sunday – Do 
you need some help for a couple of hours on March 
30? Call the church, 206-364-3102.  
More information:    briarcrestneighbors.net 

BNA meetings 
Second Tuesdays, 7:00-8:30, at Prince of Peace 
Lutheran Church, 14514 20th Ave. NE.   
Enter through the back. 
Next meetings:  May 13 and June 10. 
See briarcrestneighbors.net for announcements. 
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Join the Neighborhood Party! 
Sat, April 5, 5 pm see inside for details 

Patty Pan Grill Cooperative 
is coming to the corner of 27th Ave. NE and NE 158th St. 
This will be the headquarters of their 17-farmers-
markets food sales (tamales, quesadillas). They are plan-
ning to be neighborhood-oriented, including, of course, 
food.  An exciting prospect! 
More information:    briarcrestneighbors.net 

Shorecrest High School 
has moved into the beautiful new main building. Open 
house to be announced.   Info and photos:  
www.shorelineschools.org 
  
Read about progress on the litter problem at   
briarcrestneighbors.net. 

BNA Officers --  Nat Dahl, acting director / Bettelinn 
Brown, corresponding secretary / Donna McKinnon, 
recording secretary / Ian Taylor, acting treasurer. 

  Newsletter -- published by the Briarcrest 
  Neighborhood Association.  Submit articles to  
Alice Keller,   briarcrestalice@gmail.com 

BNA website --    http://www.briarcrestneighbors.net 
Google Group  --   to receive or send neighborhood news fast, join the google group  briarcrest-
neighbors@gmail.com    To join this list, write to Nat Dahl, bnadirector@gmail.com         Also  facebook.com/
BriarcrestNeighbors    and    twitter.com/BriarcrestN 
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